
Dear partners:  

After the successful Erasmus+ Staff Training Week in November 2016, the Service of 
International Relations at the Miguel Hernández University of Elche would like to 
invite you to participate in its third edition, which will take place May 21-25, 2018. 
During this event, we would like to offer you the opportunity to gain an inside 
perspective of our university and a chance to enhance the quality of our 
international exchange programs. During this edition, we would like to present our 
special project, “Healthy University,” with the main objective of sharing and 
exchanging information about healthy living. Among other things, we would like you 
to see UMH services firsthand and participate in interesting activities such as The Art 
of Cooking Spanish Tapas Welcome Dinner and a visit to the picturesque coastal 
town of Altea.  

We are looking forward to welcoming you and offering you the chance to experience 
life at our university as well as in Elche and its surrounding area. We hope to spend 
an interesting week with all our partners and have the chance to get to know one 
another in a relaxed setting. Please look at our program, fill out the application 
form, and return it to us no later than March 1. Places are limited, and selected 
participants will be notified of their acceptance personally by March 8. 

 For further information or any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at the 
following email: staffweek@umh.es.  

Looking forward to meeting you in Elche! 

Kind regards, 

  

 

Inma BLAYA 

Director 

Service of International Relations, Development  

Cooperation and Volunteerism 

Miguel Hernandez Univerrsity 

Avda. de la Universidad, s/n -La Galia, 1st floor. 

03202 - Elche (Alicante)  SPAIN  +34 96 522 2465  

 

http://umhsaludable.umh.es/en/
http://internacional.umh.es/iii-umh-international-staff-week/
https://goo.gl/forms/yuPvth85yzf58epb2
https://goo.gl/forms/yuPvth85yzf58epb2
mailto:staffweek@umh.es
tel:+34%20965%2022%2024%2065

